Info

From: Maya Bhatia <mbhatia@ualberta.ca>
Sent: April-26-19 1:58 PM

To: Talia Maksagak

Cc: Info; Natasha Lear; Kelli Gillard
Subject: Re: NIRB File No.: 19YNO020-Clarification

Thank you Talia and Kelli for taking the time to call me and clarify!

Let’s go with option 2 as the winter sampling isn’t really going to be in place for the near future. If this changes with the
funding of additional grants | will update you and reapply / ask for an amendment at that time.

Thank you again for all of your time, efforts, and consideration of this project.
Have a wonderful weekend!

Best Regards,
Maya

On Apr 26, 2019, at 1:01 PM, Talia Maksagak <tmaksagak@nirb.ca> wrote:
Hi Maya,

After going over your application materials and our talk over the phone in regards to winter sampling,
there are two options to moving forward:
1. The NIRB can incorporate it into the scope of work for the current project proposal which would
include the following steps:
a. We would return the online application to you;
b. You must update and include a sentence in your English and Inuktitut non-technical
summaries regarding future winter sampling; OR
2. Exclude winter sampling from the current project proposal to continue through the process and
reapply in the future for winter sampling activities.

Please let me know what you choose.
Best regards,

Talia Maksagak

Junior Technical Advisor

Nunavut Impact Review Board

P.0. Box 1360 (29 Mitik)

Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0CO

Direct: (867) 983-5627 Fax: (867) 983-2594
Toll free: 1-866-233-3033
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